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THIS IS NOT A DECISION PAPER 
SUMMARY: 
 This report, which is to be published on 10 November 2014, will be presented to 

Cabinet on 18 November 2014 for decision.  The report represents the start of a 
journey of transformation for the Library Service. The ultimate aim being to develop 
and deliver a comprehensive and efficient service which is modern, creative, 
innovative, inclusive and affordable that reflects the changing needs of the 
Southampton community.  
 
The report proposes key priorities, shaped by the strategic context of the city and the 
council but also key drivers for change including changes in customer behaviour and 
information technology.  
 
It is proposed to run an extensive consultation process, giving people the opportunity 
to make representations on the proposal and offer alternatives for consideration. The 
feedback from the consultation will be evaluated and where appropriate, amendments 
will be made to the existing proposals and any alternatives put forward will be 
assessed before the final recommendations are submitted to Cabinet for decision in 
July 2015. The implementation of any changes to the Library Service will follow 
thereafter. 

BACKGROUND and BRIEFING DETAILS: 
1.  The aim of the project is to develop and deliver a proposal for the future of the library 

service in Southampton which is comprehensive and efficient, that is modern, 
creative, innovative, and inclusive, which is financially sustainable and reflects the 
changing needs of the Southampton Community. 
 

2.  The project wanted to identify ways that would look at the options that would offer 
the City: 

• A comprehensive service because the Council is required to provide a 
library services for residents and visitors. Services need to be accessible 
across the city.   

• An efficient service because there is a need to maximise the benefit of the 
service, and its effectiveness with the resources that will be available.   

• A modern service reflecting that people wish to access library services in 
new ways, such as the use of technology, e-books and Wi-Fi.   

• A sustainable service which is fit for purpose and affordable. There have 
already been reductions to the library services budgets in recent years and 
future budget savings require the need to re-organise and re-design the 
service.  

• A creative and innovative service in the forefront of delivering services in 
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new, exciting and stimulating ways.   
• An inclusive service which aims to ensure access for all especially those that 

most need the service across the city.  
 
3.  The options for the future of Southampton’s Library Service have been developed in 

consideration of the council’s statutory duty under section 7 of the Public Libraries 
and Museums Act 1964 to provide a ‘comprehensive and efficient library service’ 
and will be detailed in the Cabinet report published on 10th November 2014. 

Resource and Policy Implications 
4.  These will be detailed in the Cabinet report published on 10th November 2014. 
Appendices/Supporting Information: 
5.  Report and appendices to be published on 10 November 2014 
Further Information Available From: Name: Tina Dyer-Slade 
 Tel:  023 8083 3597 

E-mail:  tina.dyer-slade@southampton.gov.uk 
   

 


